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On 16 November 2017, the Proposed Marlborough Environment Plan Hearing Panel (the Panel) 
received a request from Clova Bay Residents Association for an extension to the date of filing 
evidence for Block 2 to 2 February 2018.  
 
As the Clova Bay Residents Association are closely aligned with the Kenepuru and Central Sounds 
Residents Association (KCSRA) and would be sharing material and experts, they requested a later 
filing date to align with the extension provided to KCSRA. 
 
The Panel considered the request reasonable and granted the extension for the Clova Bay Residents 
Association to file their evidence by 2 February 2018. 
 
Dated 24 November 2017  
 

 

Councillor Trevor Hook 

Chair of the MEP Hearing Panel 


